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Planning and Environment Act 1987
PORT PHILLIP PLANNING SCHEME 
Notice of Approval of Amendment 
Amendment C203port Tender No. 

The Minister for Planning has approved Amendment C203port to the Port Phillip Planning Scheme. 
The Amendment came into operation when notice was published on 14 April 2023 in the 
Victoria Government Gazette.
The Amendment implements recommendations from the Port Phillip Planning Scheme Audit Report 2018, replaces the Municipal Strategic Statement and the Local Planning Policy Framework at Clause 21 and Clause 22 of the Port Phillip Planning Scheme with a Municipal Planning Strategy, local policies within the Planning Policy Framework, selected local schedules, and particular and operational provisions, consistent with the structure introduced by Amendment VC148, and introduces new local VicSmart application classes. 
A copy of the Amendment can be inspected, free of charge, at the Department of Transport and Planning website at www.planning.vic.gov.au/public-inspection or by contacting 1800 789 386 to arrange a time to view the Amendment documentation. A copy of the Amendment can also be inspected, free of charge, during office hours, at the offices of the Port Phillip City Council, 99a Carlisle Street, St Kilda and on the 
Port Phillip City Council website at www.portphillip.vic.gov.au

JOHN BARTELS
Manager City Planning and Sustainability
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